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Trust Issue #11 
 

 
 

What is Trust? 
 
 

WHEN IT APPLIES TO ELECTED OFFICIALS 
TRUST IS BEING OPEN AND OBJECTIVE 

 
• Trustworthy elected officials never sign “secrecy agreements” when the public’s business is involved.  

Trustworthy people do not hide information from the citizens they represent. 
 
• Trustworthy officials should never vote to 

rezone someone’s property without giving 
ample notification to the owner of the property.  
Our constitution guarantees private property 
rights and they are a safeguard of our liberty.  
Sneaking through massive rezoning of our city 
is not a trustworthy act. 

 
• Trustworthy officials should never vote to allow 

city employees to use taxpayer money to pay 
for personal expenses.  Your taxes are for city 
services only, not for private use.  To do 
otherwise is not trustworthy. 

 
• Trustworthy officials should protect those they 

represent and not side with outside developers 
based on verbal promises especially when the 
developer has NO track record. 

 
• Trustworthy officials must be independent in 

order to diligently adopt any and all 
recommendations that will be forthcoming from 
our state auditor in order to make our city government more open, responsive, transparent and efficient.  We need 
open minds that can take an objective look. 

 
• Trustworthy officials will be unafraid to stand up when the smelter developer asks to weaken the restrictions placed 

on his permit and say no. 
 
• We need more elected officials who are NOT related to city employees, people who can make independent, 

informed decisions.  It’s time to clean up our city government.  It’s time to TRUST again. 
 
• We need fresh voices on our city council, not more of the same that has divided our city.  It’s time to stand up 

and be heard.  It’s time to make sure your government is open.  It’s time to stop the secrecy and sneakiness.  It’s 
time to stop spending your tax money for personal bills and it’s time for our city government to be accountable. 

 

Keeping you updated on the issues facing the city. 



PLEASE VOTE – TUESDAY, APRIL 7 
CALL US IF YOU NEED A RIDE 

Paid for by the Concerned Citizens for Crystal City, Jack Ginnever, President P.O. Box 584, Crystal City, MO  63019 

 
 
 

Concerned Citizens for Crystal City 
P.O. Box 584 
Crystal City, MO  63019 
(314) 541-5983 
 
www.clearpillar.com 

 
 
 
 

    
    
    
    


